
Myricks Law Group Replied Fri, 20 Nov 2020 

To: "'PDC Support'" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Dear Ms. Finan: 

 Thank you for providing me with the details on this complaint.  The leadership team of the 

Washingtonians Against Discrimination Everywhere have confirmed that no contributions have been 

made to the campaign of the type alleged in the complaint and that no expenditures have been made 

for any previously incurred expenses at this time.  Therefore, the campaign has not engaged in any 

activity in violation of either RCW 42.17A.235 or RCW 42.17A.240.  

 The services provided by the Docusign company have been documented on an invoice which has been 

received by the campaign but no expenses have been incurred in payment of this invoice.  Any expenses 

to be incurred have been deferred on mutually agreeable terms between the company and the 

campaign.  And, once expenditures are made pursuant to such expenses, those expenditures will be 

immediately documented and reported to the PDC. 

Best regards, 

 -- 

Toussaint L. Myricks, Esq. 

Law Offices of Toussaint L. Myricks, PLLC 


